
Do you remember the excitement of opening that new 
box of crayons on the first day of school? Recall the thrill 
of sporting that new backpack?  For many needy 
families, the expense of preparing a child for the new 
school year is simply beyond their means. These families 
struggle to pay rent and keep food on the table. It’s not 
that these caring parents don’t value education – like 
you, they want to see their children enter the new 
school year prepared and proud. 
  

 
BJBE Early Childhood Center (ECC) and BJBE Sisterhood are partnering again this summer with 
Jewish Child & Family Services. We are asking for your help. 
 
The following items are needed.  A donation box in in the Tzedakah nook.  Supplies will be 
collected through July 31. 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Backpacks- solid colored Crayons  
Erasers  Folders  
Glue Sticks  Markers, Washable  
Paper, Spiral Notebook or Loose Leaf Pencils  
Rulers Scissors 

 
 


